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Dear Maurice:

Glad te hear that we're ceméng in loud and clear se far away. Yes, it was us that
you picked up. Ouly ene mistake you made was in thinking that it was KIXE. Hewever,
it certainly is understandable how it weuld be pessible te make that mistake.

I geta letter from a fellew club member ef yours in Clequette, Cenn. That's
really beeming out there.

Thanks for writing.

__Sincerely,

Dennis James, Pregram Director
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